
08/04/2019 

MRS Carlie Herbert 
13 Palomar PDE 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
carliebretnall@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0278 - 1 / 1 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Due to the noise and traffic I do not agree to the use of the old IGA for a rock climbing facility 

Sent: 8/04/2019 8:05:40 PM
Subject: Online Submission


